
Christy Six 

Hi I am Christy Six.  I grew up on a farm raising and showing Herefords and having Irish 
Setters, so my love for animals has been my whole life, which has been passed on to my eight-
year-old son, Aiden. I have owned Cane Corsos since 2007. I am a very small hobby breeder 
who shows her own dogs.   I attended the University of Akron, obtaining a major in biology with 
a minor in animal physiology.  I have been active in multiple venues with my dogs and have 
assisted and helped numerous clubs.   

For the CCAA, I have served as a regional vice president for the Midwest.  I have also served On 
both the Events and EOC committee.  Being a member of the club since 2015, I have watched, 
with interest, the club grow and move into the 20th century.  That being said, I would like to run 
for Director #8, Newsletter, because I believe my talents would further the agenda of moving the 
club forward.  My goal would be to increase the committee with talented folks within the club. I 
believe anyone who wants to participate should be allowed and would encourage this.  Secondly, 
I would like to add more click boxes to the digital newsletter.  My goal is to have a club 
YouTube page that would have video articles that interacted with the newsletter. The goal would 
be monetization to benefit by giving education while making a few dollars.  Our newsletter 
should be about education and in a digital world that happens online.  I will embrace the 
technology to benefit the breed and our members.  A few years ago, as a club, we went from a 
mailed newsletter to a digital one. Now it time for us to move to the next phase and embrace a 
multimedia newsletter.  This will include all the same brags and fun pictures but will educate for 
the breed's sake. 


